
Summary Report 

 

The international conference on industry-focused research held on October 12-

13, 2023, was an exceptional experience. We were particularly proud to be the 

youngest participants in the event, and this fact added an extra layer of 

significance to our presence. Meeting numerous industry experts, directors, and 

investors who showed a genuine interest in our innovative project, "SEHAT 

SATHI - A Smart and Automated Medication Dispenser," was truly motivating. 

We received congratulations and encouragement from these esteemed 

professionals, recognizing the significance of our work, especially given our 

youth. The event provided a unique platform for sharing our vision, which 

combines IoT and AI technologies with a mobile application to tackle medication 

non-compliance and revolutionize healthcare. The coordination of the event by 

the Technology Enabling Centre at Panjab University, CII Northern Region 

Headquarters, Chandigarh, DST-Centre for Policy Research at PU, and the Punjab 

State Council for Science & Technology was impeccable. Notably, government 

officials like Prof. Rupinder Tewari and Prof. Manu Sharma added to the event's 

prestige. In essence, this conference underscored the significance of innovation, 

collaboration, and the potential for technology to address healthcare 



challenges, and it has left us eager to continue our journey toward making a 

difference in the field of healthcare. 

 

The international conference on industry-focused research was undoubtedly a 

great success. The event brought together a diverse array of experts, industry 

leaders, and innovators, providing a unique platform for sharing ideas and 

exploring the potential of technology transfer. The support from the 

Department of Science and Technology and the Confederation of Indian 

Industry, as well as the collaboration of esteemed institutions, made this 

conference a resounding success. 

In conclusion, this event has been a testament to the power of innovation, 

collaboration, and the potential for technology to drive positive change in 

various industries, particularly healthcare. I am immensely grateful for the 

opportunity to be a part of this event and look forward to the future with great 

enthusiasm, as we continue to develop and refine our ground breaking project, 

SEHAT SATHI. 

 





 

 

 


